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Thank you for your continued patronage of Onefive Hotels.

For the purpose of further improving the convenience of our customers, we will change
Reservations system from September 24, 2024 (Tue).

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.

@Suspension of Reservations system

Please note that due to the changeover of Reservations system, new reservations, confirmation,
changes, and cancellations of reservations from the official website will not be available during the
following hours.

< Reservations system outage>

September 24, 2024 11:00-13:00

@Regarding Reservations made by September 24, 2024 (Tue)
Guests who make a reservation by 11:00 on Tuesday, September 24,2024 can stay as booked.
In addition, if you wish to confirm or cancel a reservation made from the official website, please

follow the instructions below.

>> Confirmation and cancellation of reservations made by September 24, 2024 (Tue)

*|f you cannot find your reservation or have any questions, please contact the hotel where you

made the reservation.
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